
NIST, Boulder, CTL, Building 3 Workspace Survey
 – Recruitment email message

Dear CTL Staff,

As you know, Building 3 renovations are currently in progress to house many of our CTL personnel.  We 
are aiming to have this new space provide an open, collaborative, and productive environment in which 
to work.  To that end, I would like to request your participation in a survey regarding your workspace 
preferences and needs.  

I am pursuing a Master’s degree at the University of Colorado, Denver.  For my capstone project, I have 
been asked by CTL to research and evaluate cubicle/open workspace design and provide 
recommendations on how to best plan the new space for CTL.    I am conducting this survey as part of my
capstone project.   The survey should only take about 10 minutes to complete, and is completely 
voluntary and anonymous.

Thank you!


